
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Dr. Kent Mutchler 
From: Michael Wilkes 
Date: May 13, 2019 
Re: Classroom HDMI Installation Purchase Recommendation 
 
On April 24, sealed proposals were received for the Classroom HDMI Installation RFP. 
 
This RFP was conducted in accordance with the work identified in the approved 2019-20 Technology Plan.  The project 
will install cabling to support a digital video/audio (HDMI) connection for projectors at Geneva High School and Western 
Avenue. 

 
Midwest Computer Products, Inc is the recommended service provider.   
 
The total amount of this recommendation is: $30, 912.  This amount is within the planned budget for this project.  
 
 

Michael Wilkes 
Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 304 

227 N. Fou 
227 N. Fourth Street 
Geneva, Illinois 60134 
(630)463-3070 
mwilkes@geneva304.org 


